
The Wheat Quality Council will sponsor a Hard Spring Wheat and Durum Tour Tour again this July. 
We will follow our traditional routes and make field stops every 10-15 miles along the way. We will 
provide expertise in each car to train with throughout the day.  These tours are a great way to both 
see this year’s crop firsthand and get training in the fields to learn about yield, insects and disease 
problems that may aƯect the crop.  We have dinner together each night and hear reports from each 
car.   We shuƯle car assignments each day. It’s a great way to meet others in the industry.  Attached 
are the routes we will follow and the registration/agenda pages. Let me know if you can drive. Hope 
you can join us this year and please forward to others that you think might benefit. Keep me 
informed of your travel needs and plans. As usual, I am available for questions. Regards, Dave G 
Green,   Exec VP,   Wheat Quality Council 


